
BANNARGHATTA MAIN ROAD, GOTTIGERE P.O., BANGALORE 83 

 

 

CARMEL ACADEMY 

            

      

               Circular Regarding School Reopening for Grade 9, 10 & 12      

      

Date: 05.05.2023 
Dear Parent,  
 
Greetings from Carmel Academy!  
 
The school will be reopening for students of Grades 9, 10 &12, on 8th May 2023. Kindly note that the 
school will function from 8.30am to 12.30pm for the students, only on the reopening day and will 
follow the regular timings (8.30am to 3.30pm) thereafter.  

 
Note: Transportation will be available for the students who have opted for the same.  
 
Warm Regards 
 
Principal  
Carmel Academy 
 


